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6th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Pirates versus Merpeople 
Just a quick reminder that the school play is tomorrow. We are all so excited and have been working 
really hard to get ready, practising words and songs, preparing costumes, scenery and props and getting 
the stage in place. Thank you so much to Damion and The Heather Glen, who lend us the stage and to 
everyone for sending costumes in, even if they weren’t for the part your child is playing. We really 
appreciate this.  
Our first performance is at 9.30am in the community school hall. 
Our second performance is at 6.30pm. Children need to come back to school at 6pm at the earliest and 
6.15pm at the latest, so they can put their costumes on and get ready to perform. 
After the play, our brilliant PTFA will be providing a barbecue and refreshments, so you can have a chat 
and catch up. Thank you so much to them for organising this. 
 
Parent Swimming Session 
On Monday everyone is welcome to come along to watch their child’s swimming lesson. Lesson times 
are below. If you need any more information about which group your child is in, please email me and I 
will let you know.  
Group times are: 

 
Sports Day 
Sports Day is next Wednesday morning, weather permitting. It will begin at 9.30am and last around an 
hour and a half. It is a fun and inclusive sports day, where children will move around a range of 
challenges in their buddy groups, including an obstacle course, a three-legged race, cross the swamp, 
water wellies and Australian relay. You will be able to move around with them as they do this. Hope you 
can make it! Children will be able to use their school PE kit, including fleecy \sweat top and trainers. 
Please make sure they have all of these in school ready. 
 
Eycott Nature Reserve Visit 
On Thursday next week (July 13th), we will visit the extinct volcano at Cumbria Wildlife Trust site, Eycott 
Hill, Berrier in the Lake District. We will leave school at the beginning of the day and return before the 
end of the school day. 
 
 

11.30am ~ group 1 11.50am ~ group 2 12.10pm ~ group 3 12.40pm ~ group 4 

1.10pm ~ group 5 1.40pm ~ group 6 2.10pm ~ group 7 2.40pm ~ group 8 
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Library Reading Challenge 
Please find attached information about the library summer challenge. It is free to join the library and 
you can access e-books remotely. What a great thing this would be to do in the holidays! All the links are 
on the sheet and if you need to join, just pop in to your nearest\most convenient library. 
 
See you all tomorrow for lots of pirate, merpeople, crocodile, parrot, security, delivery, narrator FUN!!! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Helen Hepworth 
 
Head teacher 
 
 


